
 

 

 

 

Every Fridays between 11 a.m. and 1 p.m. through June 30, 2021, children can receive 14 meals (7 breakfasts and 7 lunches).  White 

milk will be distributed in half-gallon portions and while available, additional fruits and vegetables will be offered in bulk format to 

elementary-aged children.  All meals are offered on a first come first serve basis and are tailored for curbside pickup to be prepared at 
home. There will be no distribution on March 26th due to Spring break, but additional food will be distributed March 19th to cover 

that week.  

All meals will meet or exceed the USDA nutritional requirements, with the USDA’s Summer Food Service Program funding the meal 

distribution. 

Children do not have to be present to receive meals, anyone can pick up for them if guardians are not available to do so. 

Those who drive to a distribution site are asked to remain in their vehicle, as the meals will be passed through the window, based on the 

number of recipient children. Meals cannot be consumed on site. 

https://www.pueblod60.org/schoolmeals 
 

Free meals on 

Fridays for 

kids  

AGES  0-18 

Meals will be distributed in the rear 

parking lot, or front bus lane depending 

on location, between 11 a.m. and 1 p.m. 
on Friday, at the following schools:     

• Centennial HS   

• Central HS   

• East HS  

• South HS   

• Risley MS 

 
https://www.pueblod60.org/schoolmeals 

 

 


